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Hello  Everyone! 

This is Grayson Thurman, Lt. Governor for KY-TN District, Division 10/11. 

Hope everyone is having a really good summer!  

This issue of the Division 10/11 newsletter, The Keynote, is a special edition 

with many photos from the 2018 International Convention in Chicago! 

Pay close attention to a few areas especially the request for officer and club in-

formation, club reports, spotlight, and important dates for your calendar. 

I will be contacting you soon with information about a division wide meeting 

including officer training. Likewise, we’ll soon be having regular meetings by 

phone and group texts. Communication is very important so be sure and read this newsletter and the 

information that will help our clubs and our division. 

It is an honor to serve as your Lieutenant Governor for Division 10 /11 of the Kentucky-Tennessee 

District of Key Club International. For most of us, school is really just weeks away now. I am excited 

about the 2018-2019 year for Division 10/11 and the KY-TN District! 

I always welcome your thoughts and suggestions. Please email me or call me anytime! 

Grayson Thurman 

 

CLUB NEWS 

PROJECTS CALENDAR 

SPOTLIGHT NEW MEMBERS 

IN THE NEWS 



ABOUT KY-TN DISTRICT DIVISON 10-11 
In 2017-2018, Division 10-11 included 16 clubs. Schools with clubs are Ander-

son Co. High, Bourbon Co. High, Boyle Co. High, Franklin Co. High, Frederick 

Douglas High, Harrison Co. High, Henry Clay High, Larry A. Ryle High, Mercer 

Co. High, Paris High, Scott High, Scott Co. High, Tates Creek High, Western 

Hills High, Williamstown High, and Woodford Co. High. That’s 405 members! 

Can we pass that number and not only increase the size of our school member-

ship but also increase the number of clubs in our division? I have some ideas and we’ll be talking 

about that at our division meeting. 

IN THE NEWS 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 

to Alexis Edwards, member of 

the Bourbon County High Key 

Club, who was selected to par-

ticipate in the talent show at 

ICON 2018! 

Way to represent Bourbon 

County High School’s Key 

Club, Division 10/11, and the 

KY-TN District! Awesome! 

If a member of your club has 

received an award, honor, 

scholarship, or accomplish-

ment worthy of recognition, 

then email the news and photo 

if possible to: 

grayson@ktkey.org 

Send in the info and they will 

be featured here in in this 

space in a future newsletter! 

PROJECTS 

What is your club doing in your school or community? 

Send information and pics and they’ll be highlighted here! 

 

STAY TUNED!!! 

Our Division meeting will include a service project and I’ll 

also be sharing ideas about how we can all help with the KY-

TN District designated project which is the Ronald McDonald 

House. The Ronald McDonald House is an important place 

because it provides a temporary home for families in need 

when their kids are in cities for medical treatment. 



HELP!!! 

Please send your email address to Lt. Governor Grayson Thurman as 

soon as possible so that you will receive notice when the latest newsletter 

is up. You can print and share the newsletter to your club members or they can 

also be accessed on the KY-TN District of Key Club International website. 

CLUB NEWS 

ICON 2018 was a big success and an awesome opportunity for everyone who attended! 

The last few pages of this month’s newsletter is dedicated to photos from our time in Chicago! 

Plan now to attend ICON 2019 which will be held in Baltimore, Maryland. 

The photo above is from a presentation at ICON 2018. 

Great advice! 







EDYE BRYANT 

DOUG McGUIRE 

JOHN WALDON 

THANK YOU 

For sharing your pics on Facebook! 



Oct. 1: Annual Dues are payable for the 2018-2019  

Oct. 20: Fall Rally @ Dollywood in Pigeon Forge, TN 

Nov. 2-4: Kiwanis Family Conf. in Black Mountain, NC 

Dec. 1: Annual Dues become delinquent 

July 3-7, 2018: ICON in Baltimore, Maryland 

FALL RALLY!!! 
Students & Families Invited 

October 20, 2018 
DOLLYWOOD in Pigeon Forge, TN 


